
 

 

 
Monday 29th April 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Reception and KS1 Music Performances 

 
I am writing to invite you to our reception and KS1 music performances on Thursday 23rd May. 
Each year group will perform a selection of musical pieces and songs and share what they have 
been learning in their music lessons. Each performance will last for approximately 20 minutes. 
Due to the capacity of the school hall, there is a maximum of two adults per child to attend each 
performance. 
 

• Reception at 9.15am 

• Year 1 at 10.45am  

• Year 2 at 11.30am  
 
The children have been working hard in their music lessons and they are looking forward to 
performing to an audience.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact me through the school office. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Mrs Biggs 
Music Teacher 

 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 
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